
THANK YOU 
for Ensuring Your Generosity 
Will Last Forever

As we recently have been reminded, we never know what 

tomorrow will bring. During this extraordinary time, the 

Milwaukee Jewish Federation is especially grateful to amazing 

donors like you who have chosen to forever preserve their 

Annual Campaign gift through an endowment. Thank you for 

your foresight, which makes certain that our Jewish community 

remains strong and vibrant now, and many years from now. 

I
n light of today’s challenges, 

the Federation’s Jewish 

Community Foundation 

is working even harder to 

encourage even more donors 

to fully endow their Federation 

Annual Campaign gifts, just as 

you have.

Since you are a philanthropic 

leader, we would love to highlight 

your dedication and ideally inspire 

others to establish their own vital 

endowment. Would you consider 

being featured in our endowment 

materials, or even talking with 

other Federation donors about 

the importance of ensuring their 

generosity lasts forever?

Please give this some thought 

and contact Mitch Moser, 

Jewish Community Foundation 

Executive Director, at 

MitchM@MilwaukeeJewish.org 

or (414)390-5718, to discuss 

your interest in serving as an 

endowment ambassador.

Thank you again for your incredible 

commitment and generosity. 

Thank you for ensuring we can rise 

to meet whatever challenges we 

face today and far into the future.


